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18th Annual Six-A-Side Tournament 

 
This year’s Six-A-Side Soccer tournament was an exciting one, ending with O-At-Ka as Champions and 
Agawam taking second place.  The two-day tournament featured play from Agawam and four nearby 
camps: Nashoba North, Winona, Timanous, and O-At-Ka.  The ten-member team comprised of Stefan 
Allard, Guillermo Barnes, Rick Griffiths, Mike Hauge, Barrett McMullan, Ted Moran, Gonzalo 
Moreno, Cam Panno, Peter Murphy, and Jake Sandler practiced hard and played each game as hard 
and fast as they could.  After the first day of play, Agawam’s record stood at two wins and one loss, 
setting them in fourth place.  On the second day, they won their first game in a shootout after tying during 
regulation and overtimes.  In the finals, O-At-Ka managed to push just slightly ahead, winning by a score 
of 1-0.  The tournament was fun for everyone – including the many spectators! 
 

Sailors Blow Through Local Regattas 
 

The 2005 sailing season has been an exciting one for Agawam’s sailors.  The team (which rotates 
members) has taken first place in regattas at O-At-Ka, Arcadia, and Wyonegonic, and took a fourth place 
finish at Wohelo.  The Agawam Cup series continues, and Agawam is still in third place, but has closed 
in fast, and is only one and a quarter points out of first.  The series will conclude in two weeks.  Highlights 
of the season thus far include: Stephen Webel taking home four first place finishes at O-At-Ka…George 
Williams coming from behind to push the team into first place at Wyonegonic…Mike Hauge finishing 
strong at Arcadia, to move from fifth to first place.  How!  How! 

 
Hiking and Paddling… Excellent Trips! 

 
Four trips headed out of Camp this week, to two different locales.  Reece Parsons, Stephen Webel, 
Paul Donahue, E.J. Harrison, Drew Shaeffer, Jay Carroll, and Henry Stanley ventured north to 
Flagstaff Lake and Bigelow Mountain.  First, the group spent two days paddling around Flagstaff Lake, 
where they saw a cow moose, among other wildlife.  After spending a night lakeside, they put on their 
hiking boots and spent the next day and a half hiking on the Appalachian Trail, crossing the peak of 
Bigelow Mountain.  Meanwhile, three separate trips went to Speckled Mountain for an overnight trip.  
Campers from Lower Middle Campus drove up to Fryeburg, Maine, to hike Speckled and spend the 
night in tents, carefully avoiding mosquito bites (some were more successful than others!).  Though all 
the trips were tiring, the boys report that catching a great view from the top of a mountain was well worth 
the effort. 

 
Coming up… 

 
• Moosehead/Kineo, Lord’s Hill, and Appalachian Trail trips head out 
• Ag/Wam competitions in Lower Cross Country, Upper Tennis, Lower Track, Lower Middle Tennis, 

and Upper Basketball 
• Casco Days Float Parade and Road Race 
• Intercamp competitions in Baseball, Riflery, Soccer, Tennis, and Sailing 
 

Current Ag/Wam Score: AGS - 21, WAMS - 25 


